
April 25, 2018 
 
Crosstown LRT Project - Update 
 
On April 18, 2018 representatives from the TDSB and Metrolinx met to discuss mitigation 
measures and construction activities related to the Crosstown LRT project. The construction on 
the south side of the street, in front of Eglinton JPS, will be executed in two phases. The TDSB is 
negotiating an agreement with Metrolinx, which will establish the rights, roles and 
responsibilities of each party.   
 
Metrolinx advised the following: 
 
Phase 1 
 

 The current sewer work at the west end of the school is proceeding as planned and is 
anticipated to be completed in June 2018. 
 

 Both parties agreed on the need to implement mitigation measures for noise and erect 
a physical barrier. Metrolinx will provide the TDSB with a detailed design proposal for 
review which is expected next week. We will share more details when available.   

 
As you know, the TDSB has assigned a project manager to the project. Both parties will 
continue monitoring any issues that may arise and take the necessary measures to 
ensure the safety of students and staff.  

 
Phase 2 
 

 The pile wall and construction of a station on the north side of Eglinton Ave. will start on 
the north- east side of the school in late May 2018. This work is anticipated to be 
completed in early 2019. Scaffold-type protection for this project is currently in the 
scope. 

 

 Both parties agreed that a physical barrier needs to be erected and mitigation measures 
for noise implemented before the start of phase 2. Metrolinx will provide the TDSB with 
a detailed design proposal for review.  

 
For regular updates, please visit the school website http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton/ (see 
“Eglinton Construction and Safety Updates”). Addition information on the Eglinton Crosstown 
LRT project can be found at 
http://www.metrolinx.com/en/greaterregion/projects/crosstown.aspx. 
 
If you have additional questions, please contact Principal Stevan Ivancevic at 
Stevan.Ivancevic@tdsb.on.ca or 416-393-9315. For construction-related concerns or questions, 
please email the TDSB Project Manager at eglintonproject@tdsb.on.ca. 
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